
Hi David  

 

Apologies for the delay with regards to this, Council has reviewed the documentation and raises no 
objection to the modifications proposed under MP 09_0191 MOD 8.  

 

Council concurs with the proposed amendment to condition B15 – outlined within the submitted 
Modification Letter and Environmental Assessment documentation.  

 

Should you need anything further please let me know.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

Conor Wilson | Senior Planner 

Inner West Council 

P: +61 2 9392 5997 | E: conor.wilson@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

  

Ashfield Service Centre: 260 Liverpool Road, Ashfield NSW 2131 

Leichhardt Service Centre: 7-15 Wetherill Street, Leichhardt NSW 2040 

Petersham Service Centre: 2-14 Fisher Street, Petersham NSW 2049 
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